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October 27, 1994 

On October 5, 1994, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission administered a Generic 
Fundamentals Examination {GFE) section of.the written operator licensing 
examination. 

Your facility did not participate in this examination. However, a copy of the 
master BWR/PWR GFES examination with the answer key is enclosed for your 
information. 

If you have any questions concerning this master examination copy, please 
contact Mr. George Usova at {301) 504-1064. 

Enclosu~e: As stated 

bee w/o enclosure: 
,PUBLIC-IE42 · '\0 
G. Usova, NRR/HOLB 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by: 

Mark A. Ring, Chief 
Operations Branch 

IDENTICAL LETTERS SENT TO THE TRAINING MANAGERS AT THE FOLLOWING FACILITIES: 
/ / 

Byron, Docket Nos. 50-454; 50-455 
Callaway, Docket No. 50-483 
Clinton, Docket No. 50-461 . . 
Donald C. Cook, Docket Nos. 50-,l15; 50'~316 
Davis-Besse, Docket No. 50°46 
Dresden, Docket Nos. 50-257; 50/249 
Fermi, Docket No. 50-341 
Kewaunee, Docket No. 50-:.305 
Monticello, Docket No. 5~~263 
Perry, Docket No. 50-440 
Prairie Island, Docket Nos. 50-282; 50-306 
Quad Cities, Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265 
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